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Dear Parents, 

February promises to be a very busy month in Kindergarten! In 

addition to our regular learning, we will enjoy Valentine’s Day 

and 50 Day. 

 
French 

 

This month we will be learning French vocabulary pertaining to 

Festival du Voyageur and food. We will continue to work on 

letter names and their accompanying sounds in French. 

 
Math 

 

In Math, students will be representing and describing a number 

up to 10 in two parts, using double-sided chips and beads. 

Students will also be identifying numbers 11 to 15 in French. 

 
Science 

 
In Science, we will continue our study of primary and secondary 

colours. Students will also sort a variety of objects by colour, and 

learn French vocabulary used to compare colours. In addition, 

we will explore our school environment and identify colours of 

objects in French. 

 
Social Studies 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ÉTP Winter Festival on Friday, 

February 24 from 5:00-7:30 p.m.: 

Please plan to attend this fun-

filled event organized by our 

Parent Advisory Council.  

 

 
 

 

 
Tri-Conferences 

 
I am looking forward to our 

upcoming Kindergarten            

Tri-Conferences!  I am 

grateful for the opportunity to 

celebrate your child’s 

achievements and establish 

new learning goals together. 

 

 
  

Kindergarten École Tuxedo Park 2024 

In Social Studies students will review how to be a good friend 

and community member.  Students will also use drama to role-

play small problems that occur at school.  We will further 

explore nine ways to solve a small problem as outlined in 

Kelso’s Choices, a wonderful conflict resolution program.  To 

learn more about Kelso’s Choices, please click on this link:    

Kelso's Choices Parent Page . 

 

Winnipeg Blue Bombers at École 
Tuxedo Park 

We have the privilege of 
welcoming some members of 
the Winnipeg Blue Bombers 

football team to École Tuxedo 
Park!  They will be reading to   
K-4 students in the gym on 
Tuesday, February 13 at  

10:50 a.m. 
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  Valentine’s Day Party: Wednesday, February 14 

 
We will be having a Valentine’s Day party on Tuesday,   

February 14.  Students are welcome to bring valentines to 

school for their classmates if they would like; if you choose to 

do so, please ensure that there is a valentine for each child. 

We have 16 students in our class. 

 
Due to privacy protocol, I am unable to provide the names of our 

students; please just have your child print his/her name next to ‘from’ 

on each valentine before sending them to school. Please have all 

signed Valentine cards at school by Wednesday, February 14. 

Thank you! 
 

 
 
50 Day Celebration: Thursday, February 22 

 

We will be celebrating the 50th day of Kindergarten on Thursday, 

February 22.  Please send a collection of 50 items to school (for 

example: 50 Lego blocks, 50 paperclips, 50 mini marshmallows etc.) 

in a plastic Ziploc bag labelled with your child’s name by Thursday, 

February 22. These  items will be returned home by the end of that 

week.  Thank You! 

 
 
Show and Tell 

Please continue to check your child’s backpack daily for our Show 

and Tell bag.  For the month of February, your child may bring an 

item of his/her choice.  Please remember that the item must be 

small enough to fit inside the bag. Thank you! 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Merci! 

 Mme Carol Hall  

Kindergarten Website 

Please refer to our 

Kindergarten website for further 

information about our program.          

I encourage you to click on The 

Learning Partnership link  that 

has a wealth of information 

about learning through play: 

The Learning Partnership  

as well as on our classroom 

website: 

  etpmaternelle.weebly.com . 

 

Volunteer Opportunities: 
 

Valentine’s Day Party on  
Tuesday, February 14 

 
Students will participate in 

Valentine-themed activities in our 

classroom.   

 

I am looking for one more parent 

volunteer to help us on this day 

from 8:50-11:45 a.m. 

 

  
 

Upcoming Children’s Museum  

Field Trip on Friday, March 8. 

 

I am looking for 3 parent 

volunteers to help us on this day 

from 8:50-11:45 a.m. 

 

Please email me at 

chall@pembinatrails.ca 

if you would like to volunteer. 

Thank you! 

 
 

 

February 1, evening   Tri-Conferences from 4:00-7:30 p.m. 

February 2, morning: Tri- Conferences, No School 

February 8 at 6 p.m.:  Kindergarten Open House for New Families  

February 12, 21 and 29: Library Days 

February 13: Winnipeg Blue Bombers read in the gym 

 February 14: Valentine’s Day Party 

February 19:  Louis Riel Day, No School 

February 22: 50 Day Activities  

February 23: Parent Advisory Council ÉTP Winter Festival  

                      from 5:00-7:00 p.m. 


